
  Rotary Club of Coronado                     

1. The End Polio Now! The Wine Tasting Party is Friday, September 27 at Jim Kaufman’s home. Kevin 
Rugee auctioned an “EPN” hat that garnered $200 from Art Wilcox. Kevin noted that with matching 
funds we have raised $1.8 million for End Polio Now which translates into 9,000,000 doses in the seven 
years of the party. We all should be very proud. 

2. De Peeples of Action held a LTR&S thank you party last Thursday, held the Rotary Social at Rick Wil-
coxon’s last night, and last weekend did Limbs of Freedom in Ensenada. Dave Knop related that they 
fitted five new limbs, made fourteen repairs, and evaluated four new patients for future treatment. 

3. Read your email! There are by-law proposals for your consideration. Talk to Tom Mitchell or Don Panek 
if you have any questions, and you DO have questions! We’re voting next week, so read up! 

4. Who Am I? Brianna Heinken is out latest Student Rotarian. A Navy Junior she moved here while in the 
fourth grade, her seventh move in that short life, she is a RYLA alumna, active in her community, and 
now Interact president. She will study bio-medicine in college, but doesn’t know where yet. (A suggestion: 
USC!) 

5. This Friday’s Coronado Roundtable will feature our own David Davenport. Stop by the Winn Room to 
hear his talk or pick up his book! 

6. Speaking of USC, if you’re not going to Homecoming on October 19 join the Pacific Beach Rotaract 
Club for a Pacific Beach Pub Golf Crawl. Maddie Larson said it’s only$18(or $70 for a foursome). It starts 
at The Local in PB at 2:00 p.m. and you’re all invited! 

7. Save the date! November 2 will be the next edition of the Service Club World Championship of Lawn 
Bowling will be held. See Tim Cusick to sign up. 

 
 
                                 Just to get you in the mood for a little wine tasting fun! 
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Next Week’s Program 
US Consul General 
 
 

Speaker 

Sue Saarnio 
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Notes from the Scribe     
 Back to the Viceroy Room, but the acoustically-challenged room was half the size of last week. The Rotary Club 
of Coronado was at full strength and President Tami whistled the meeting to order after we were treated to 
Dave Knop’s pre-meeting music. President Tami asked Kevin Rugee to offer the invocation and our Student 
Rotarian Brianna Heinken led us in the Pledge. The Scribe introduced the two regular Rotarian visitors. 

 

   
 

Upcoming Programs 
 
Oct. 9 
Naval Base Coronado 
Update; 
Capt. Timothy Slentz, CO 
 
Oct 16 
Homelessness on SD 
Campuses; 
Dr. Pam Luster, President, 
SD Mesa College 
 
Oct 23 
Cyber Security; 
Justine Phillips 
 
Oct 30 
Wildcoast; 
Serge Dedina 

 

Club Events 

END POLIO NOW  
WINETASTING 

27 

Sept 

FISHER HOUSE DIN-

NER; 
GRIFFIN 

3 

Oct 

BEACH CLEAN UP; 
LAEDLEIN 

12 

Oct 

FLAGS ON THE AVE-

NUE; 
WEISBARTH 

14 

Oct 

BOARD OF DRIREC-

TORS MTG; 
SANDKE 

15 

Oct 

  

  

 

 



 

Program  

Our favorite ex-patriot, Patty Cowan, introduced our School Superintendent Karl Mueller for a quick run-
down on what’s going on in the school district. He passed out jelly beans for a personality test, and we didn’t 
even get to eat the beans! The bottom-line is that despite the fools that run the state of California, Coronado 
schools do really well. We score in the top two in math in the county and we have an 84% Advanced Place-
ment pass rate! The underlying philosophy is that every student is important and that the district endeavors to 
connect with every student. They seem to be successful and we’re lucky to have Mr. Mueller as our superinten-
dent. 

 

 

 

 

Membership 
The following persons have been invited to join the Rotary Club of Coronado and have been 
vetted by the Board of Directors and Membership Committee. If any member has an objection to 
these proposed members they need to make their objections known, in writing within ten days, to 
the Board of Directors. 
 
Proposed                                     Classification                                     Sponsor 

 

   

Family of Rotary   
 We guess everyone is doing well. 

 

                                 

 

This hardworking EPN 

Team is ready to drink 

some wine and raise a lot 

of money at the End Polio 

Now Wine Tasting on 

Sept. 27th! 
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CUSD Superintendent Karl 

Mueller flanked by flanked 

by Village Principal Heidi, 

our Student Rotarian, ex-pat 

and ex-CSF Patty, and 

School Board members.  

 

Fines and Recognitions                                  
1. Amy Steward spent her Hawaiian vacation paddling from Molokai to Maui and somewhere around 

Oahu. Big distances were involved, but it was rounded down to $100. 
2. Not to be outdone, Brittany Teeter spent two weeks in Southeast Asia. Since food was cheap and mas-

sages were cheap she had $50 left for Rotary. 
3. Honorable Mention in the annual Invest In Others Awards got Dan Gensler a $150 fine for not men-

tioning he was a Rotarian, and DGN to boot! 
4. It’s Marilyn Rees’ birthday and she offered $250 to EPN to celebrate! 
5. Sherry Richter is still a “Red Badger” with one thing left to do. Visit another Club! Since she was presi-

dent of another Rotary Club we think she might have been to other Clubs. Just to make sure, President 
Tami insisted on a picture of Sherry at a “Club.” Sherry picked “The Little Club!” She provided visual 
proof, but it still cost her $100 for being a wiseacre! 

  

Sept 27    Todd Little 

                   Paul Corriere, Jr. 

Sept 29   Wayne Strickland 

                   John Wells 

                  

                

 


